
UL – Lafayette Lyceum Fund Committee Guidelines   

Amended August 2016 

I. Introduction 

Lyceum funds are used to offset the funding of academic speakers. A representative 

from the sponsoring university department or organization must be present at the 

relevant Lyceum Committee meeting to present the proposal and answer any 

questions. 

II. Specific Guidelines 

a. Eligibility: Speakers should be sponsored/requested from different colleges or 

organizations and represent a variety of subject areas.  

b. Funding Limitations: The committee will entertain requests up to $1000.00 for any 

speaker. The committee cannot provide multiple or double funding, and will not 

hear requests after the program has taken place.  

Approved Funding Uses: Lyceum funds may be used to cover honorarium expenses 

for the proposed speaker. No Lyceum funds may be allocated to the purchase of 

food or drink. 

c. 


